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Notice of Commencement and Open House 

 

Emerald Energy from Waste Inc. has initiated an Environmental Screening Process for a proposed 

redevelopment of its energy from waste facility located at 7656 Bramalea Road, in Brampton, Ontario. 

The proposed redevelopment may increase the annual processing capacity of the facility from 500 

tonnes / day to up to 2,500 tonnes /day and the energy recovery from 10 MW to up to 100 MW. This 

redevelopment will enable Emerald to continue diverting non-hazardous waste produced by Ontario 

residents and businesses from landfill disposal and recovering energy for the community.  

 

This project is subject to O. Reg. 101/07 under the 

Environmental Assessment Act.  The proposed changes 

will involve additional facility infrastructure and a change to 

the Site footprint. This Environmental Screening will be 

conducted in accordance with the Ontario’s “Guide to 

Environmental Assessment Requirements for Waste 

Management Projects”. The results will be documented in 

an Environmental Screening Report, which will be available 

for review. 

 

You are invited to attend the Public Open House to learn 

more and speak to the project team. Consultation events 

are planned throughout the environmental assessment 

process. Please register on the project website 

(www.emeraldefw.com) to be notified of these events.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

All personal information included in a submission – such as name, address, telephone number and property location – is collected, maintained and 

disclosed by the Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and Parks for the purpose of transparency and consultation. The information is collected 

under the authority of the Environmental Assessment Act or is collected and maintained for the purpose of creating a record that is available to the 

general public as described in s.37 of the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. Personal information you submit will become part of a 

public record that is available to the general public unless you request that your personal information remain confidential. For more information, please 

contact the Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and Parks’ Freedom of Information and Privacy Coordinator at 416-314-4075.  

Public Open House 
December 6, 1:00 – 9:00 p.m. 

Pearson Convention Centre 
2638 Steeles Avenue East 
Brampton Ontario L6T 4L7 

Pearson 
Convention 

Centre 
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